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Dear Honorable members of the Ohio House Health Committee,

I am writing today on behalf of SAFE Communities. We are a non-profit organization whose
purpose is to support pro-vaccine lawmakers and legislation. We strongly oppose HB248,
to remove vaccine requirements in most settings. We have followed proceedings closely
and we are very concerned about the impact this bill will have on the health and safety of
the communities you represent.

SAFE Communities respectfully asks for your no vote on HB248 and wants to thank you in
advance for taking the many organizations who are in opposition into consideration during
deliberations. We thank you, and please feel free to contact us with any questions or
concerns.

SAFE Communities
info@safecommunitiescoalition.org
720-600-6132
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